
Cuba, US to Re-establish Direct
Postal Services

Havana, March 15 (RHC)-- On Wednesday, March 16th, Cuba and the United States will re-establish
direct postal services, which will allow for two-way traffic of ordinary mail, other postal items, and
packages both regular and express.

A news item released by the Cuban Company Correos de Cuba says that after coordinating all the
technical, operational and security details, a pilot plan will be set in motion before implementing the
measure permanently.

Direct postal services between the United States and Cuba were  suspended over five decades ago.
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